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T h e  C h e r Y s h  P o s t

Shikshas welcome new academic year 



Welcome to June Newsletter !

New beginnings for our children in

Haliyal, like in any other State of our

country when the school begins again

and the routine starts !

 

At CherYsh,  we have been looking  at

different teaching/learning methods and

material. We have been reviewing our

performance and impact while

expanding into new villages.

 

Partnerships strengthen our efforts, add

new dimensions and working together

increases our reach . Nurturing

partnerships has kept us busy last two

months.

 Our financial resources are a matter of

concern for us to optimise our

programmes and impact. 

 

We appeal to the open world to connect

to us, support us in our efforts to make

quality education a reality for the country.

 

 

Best wishes ,

 

 

Renu Mukunda 

Director- Programmes and Social

Innovation 



CherYsh Shikshas were preparing for the

new academic year during the month of

May. New students were enrolled for the

upcoming academic year. A meeting of all

Learning Facilitators was held at CherYsh

Resource Centre where they planned

activities for the coming year. All the tablets

have been serviced and repaired.

 

CherYsh Shikshas will be following

Meghshala app during the academic year 

 

A month of preparations

Planning and preparatory meeting of Learning Facilitators

2019-20. The app has been downloaded in

all the tablets.

 

The Learning Facilitators have been

oriented by experts from Meghshala

Foundation. Most of our Learning

Facilitators have expressed confidence in

using the app as a teaching tool. A series

of training sessions has been scheduled to

enable the Learning Facilitators to use

electronic medium as a teaching tool

more efficiently.



CherYsh plans to enter the second phase of

Shiksha project in Year 2019-20. The focus

will be on senior classes in this phase.

Science, Technology and IT will be given

importance. Twenty villages have been

selected for the purpose. The phase 2 will be

implemented in partnership with Deshpande

Foundation, Hubballi.

We have shortlisted Learning Facilitators for

the new Shikshas. Curriculum training is

being planned in collaboration with the

Deshpande Foundation. The first segment

of training, which will be an intense week

long residential session will be conducted in

June at Hubballi.

Initial steps for Shiksha Phase 2

Partnership to strengthen livelihood projects

The women entrepreneurs will be provided

with marketing and networking

opportunities under the programme. Mr.

Sandeep Sabharwal and team from

Deshpande Foundation visited CherYsh’s

CherYsh and Deshpande Foundation will join

hands to sharpen the entrepreneurial skills of

women in Haliyal and to scale up their

livelihood ventures under the “Navodyami”

programme.
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 food and fabric. based livelihood projects in

Haliyal a couple of times and discussed the

future of the project with women

entrepreneurs. In continuation to the same,

Ms. Renu Mukunda from CherYsh and the

leadership of Deshpande Foundation also

had several rounds of meetings to discuss

and finalise the modalities of collaboration .

As the new academic year begins, we wish all our  students and Learning Facilitators 
 a bright and successful year  ahead!


